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I do not live in any of the towns most likely to be affected by poor air quality or the wear and tear
on roads used by the heavy trucks or the sounds of the trucks coming into the site. 
However, if this is to be used primarily by Ramsey and Washington County they can surely find a
site in one of those counties. Why haul the waste to Scott County? Keep the waste where it was
made.


